
 
 
Mail-in voting in Oregon was tested by the Oregon Legislature in 1981; 
made permanent in 1987; and has operated smoothly  and trouble free for 

generations now.  Voting by mail empowers more individuals to participate in 
their democratic right to vote.   I urge opposition to SB 210 and encourage 

examination of the real motive being presented.  Any politically-motivated 
attempt to restrict voter access is the very reason to soundly defeat SB 210.  

I urge you to soundly defeat SB 210. 


